
 

 

 
  
No. 062/18 
 
1st February 2018 
 
 

NEW EDUCATION AND TRAINING WEBSITE 
 

Dear colleagues, 
  
The CWU has launched our new education and training website today. This new site can be viewed here 
www.education.cwu.org 
 
 

We are pleased with the look and feel of the new site and we hope branches, representatives, ULRs and 
members can use it to continue and enhance the unions excellent online education and training presence.  
  
In launching the site, we are aware there will be teething problems and we encourage any users to report 
issues to April O’Neill via email aoneill@cwu.org 
  
Any enquiries on the content of this LTB should be directed to Marcia Murray mmurray@cwu.org 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
  
  
Dave Ward - General Secretary 
 

Trish Lavelle - Head of Education and Training 
 

Chris Webb - Head of Communications, Engagement and Media 
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